
 

 

 

2 December 2011 
 

Sydney East Region Joint Regional Planning Panel 
 

Notice for 2010SYE117 – Woollahra - 33 Cross Street, Double Bay 
Notification letters for Determination Meeting on 13 December 2011 

 
Woollahra Council recently referred the Assessment Report for the above 
development application to the Panel Secretariat for determination by the Sydney 
East Region Joint Regional Planning Panel. 
 
Please note that on 1 December 2011 Woollahra Council advised the Panel 
Secretariat that the description of the above development application has changed 
since it was lodged with the JRPP on 24 December 2010. 
 
The description of the development application should read: 
Demolition of the existing building from ground floor level, retention of the 
basement carpark for 154 vehicles, construction of a mixed use development 
with retail tenancies and a five (5) cinema complex for approximately 600 
people which occupies the ground and first floor levels and seven (7) levels of 
residential above containing 74 units (a mix of one, two and three bedrooms) 
 
Please note as the Panel Secretariat was advised of this change yesterday the 
information in the notification letters dated 28 November 2011 advising of the 
determination meeting, is incorrect and should read as above. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact the Panel Secretariat on  
(02) 9383 2121. 
 
 


